
Welcome back after the summer holiday! We hope you have had a good break. 

This term we are working towards our Global Challenge, and will be supporting 

our older Beavers as they complete the final parts of their Chief Scout’s Bronze 

Award. 

If you have any questions please come and speak to one of us and we will be 

happy to help. Yours in Scouting 

Rikki 

Dates: (all events at the Scout Hut 

unless otherwise stated) 

Sunday 6th October @ 10.15am—

Harvest Parade service. 

Thursday 24th October @ 6.30pm at 

the Salvation Army, Bradford Road, 

Batley—District Beavers Halloween 

Party 

28th October & 4th November—No 

Beavers 

Wednesday 6th November—Group 

Fireworks Party (times to be 

confirmed) 

Sunday 8th December @ 10.15am—

Toy Service Parade service 

Monday 16th December—Christmas 

Party & Award Night 
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This term we have two of our annual parade services. 

For both of these, we will meet at the Scout Hut at 10.15am, in full uniform 

please, and parade up the street to Trinity Methodist Church for the service 

which starts at 10.30am and lasts for approximately one hour. We will then 

parade back down Trinity Street for you to collect your child. 

Please note that there will be no parking available outside the Scout Hut. 

If parents and siblings wish to join us in church for the service, you would be 

most welcome. 

Contact us:   

Rikki:  

Bagheera:  

Email: Beavers@9thmirfield.org.uk 

Web: www.9thmirfield.org.uk 

Facebook: 9th Mirfield Scout Group 
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After the success of 

our Parents Night and 

Award Night in July, 

we are hoping to hold 

another Awards 

Evening in December 

on the same night as 

our Christmas Party. 

Our Christmas Party 

will start at the normal 

time of 6.15pm, and 

then we invite all 

parents to join us from 

7.15pm for the 

presentation of 

awards. 

On Saturday 14th September we held our first Beavers family 

fun day at Bradley Woods Campsite. We had a fantastic time, 

starting by following the nature trail through the woods, time on 

the low ropes course where all the children had chance to have a 

turn. Lunch was a BBQ, expertly cooked by Jacob’s parents 

(thank you very much!!), followed by crate stacking which the 

Beavers thoroughly enjoyed, and even Pumbaa had a go.  

Everyone who went agreed that it was a     

brilliant day and asked when we were going to do it again. 

We will hopefully look to do a similar day at some point in the 

Spring, depending on holidays. 

Do you have any ideas for improvements 

that we could make to the Beaver       

colony?  If so please contact us using the 

details overleaf or if you wish, you can 

complete our contact us form on our 

website. 

We are currently looking for volunteers 
for the following: 
Parent Reps; 
Leaders. 
 
Please speak to us if you are interested 
in any of these roles, or contact our 
Group Scout Leader 
(gsl@9thmirfield.org.uk) 
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